
Date: Feb 18, 2025 

To,
Federal Communications Commission 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The letter grants authorization for representative of Vizmonet Pte Ltd to apply the new 
FCC ID :2BAF3-NE24950 for a change in identification. This authorization applies to 
Rajant Corporation, FCC ID: VJA-RJ1705, granted on 06/28/2022. The original FCC ID: 
VJA-RJ1705 remains valid, and the newly assigned FCC ID: 2BAF3-NE24950 is derived 
from it. The equipment is electrically identical. The only change being the label on the 
device. The original test results, technical information and relevant documents 
continue to be representative of and applicable to the changed equipment. 

Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us. 

Sincerely, 

Signature
Contact Person / Title:   David Schena / VP 
Finance Tel.: 484-595-0233Extension:220 
E-mail: dschena@rajant.com

200 Chesterfield Pkwy, Malvern PA 19355

David Schena (Feb 18, 2025 13:30 EST)
David Schena
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